

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

TO: Provost, Vice Presidents, Vice Provosts, Deans, Directors, and Heads of

Schools, Divisions, Departments, and Offices

FROM: Cliff Wolfalewicz, Executive Assistant to the President

DATE: September 2, 2009

RE: President's Forum on September 16, 1:30-2:30pm

We will be conducting a Presidential Forum on September 16 from 1:30 to 2:30 in the North Ballroom, Purdue Memorial Union. Dean Jay Akridge from the College of Agriculture and Dean Dennis Depew from the College of Technology will provide spotlights of their respective colleges.

President Córdova will open the forum with remarks.

We look forward to your participation at these informative meetings. If you are unable to attend, please feel free to send a representative. Refreshments will be available.